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Dear Mr Tom WAHLIG,

We would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your contribution as a sponsor to the Fifth
International Meeting on Spastic Paraparesis and Ataxias. It has been a great success and we

couldn't thank you enough for your high contribution.

Members of the Ataxia Study Group (ASG), of the SPATAX Network as well as researchers from all
over the world met at the Brain and Spine Institute, in Paris, during 3 days. The program included 14
plenary lectures from leaders in the field of spinocerebellar diseases (dominant and recessive forms
of cerebellar ataxias and spastic paraplegias), 27 short talks and 2 poster sessions. Five satellite
meetings were also organised as opportunities of exchanges on these rare disorders. In total 230
researchers gathered in Paris during these 3 days from all 5 continents (22 countries).

A brief summary of the lectures with photos taken during the meeting is available in our web site:
https://spatax.wordpress.com/

It was a pleasure to collaborate with you on this important project and we look forward to working
with you for the next ASG/SPATAX meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Pr Alexandra DURR Pr Giovanni STEVANIN
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For further information on the meeting please find below
the different web sites:

SPATAX sites:
https://spatax.wordpress.com/
https://www.facebook.com/SPATAX-1 86083254777101/

Ataxia Study Group site:
http://www.ataxia-study-group.net




